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 “Ten years of careful and solid management of the council’s finances mean that 

despite the toughest decade for local government ever, with continued reductions in 

government grants and the need to make increasing levels of savings, we are on 

sound financial footings. 

“The Medium Term Financial Strategy sets out our plans for the next four years, and 

our budget framework for 2022/23. Within this, we recognise the financial strain that 

many families are facing in the borough and we are on their side. That’s why we are 

helping by proposing to freeze the rate of general council tax increase at zero per 

cent for the next two years, and only apply the 1% increase in Adult Social Care 

precept that the Government expects all councils to make. 

“Alongside this, the strategy will deliver significant ongoing investment to create a 

better borough, made possible through sound financial management.” 

 

 

 


